Revised Minutes for March 1, 2022 Core Group Meeting at 7:30pm on Zoom
1. Topic(s) for March meeting and beyond

Kent said he could talk about the rumors about new Apple products, but folks were concerned that
while a Spring Product announcement from Apple was rumored to occur in early March, it could
occur after our March meeting which would not allow discussion of new products. (No firm topic
was chosen at meeting, but was set a few days later.)

Arnold suggested someone could discuss the benefits of upgrading software and hardware versus
keeping what you have. Also mentioned was peripherals you can add to expand port availability.

2. SBAMUG website

In an email to Nancie, Pete requested that his name be removed from the newsletter and website
regarding any active role for him.

Jim said he was going to expand the posting for the meeting on the website, and he was going to
add information about getting the zoom link for the meeting, so folks didn’t have to call CW for that
information.

Jim spoke with Dave Nathanson and he said Jim could update Beginners page on the website, and
Jim could delete or update the Favorites page. Jim updated the Beginners page and will update the
Favorites pages. Wiki was not discussed with Dave. Jim will ask Dave to delete that page.

3. Treasurer’s Report
Membership: 72 members as of 2/28/22 Financial:

Core Group Feb 2022 Report.pdf

4. Future SBAMUG Meetings
Discussion about virtual vs in person meetings. Seems like holding meetings virtually makes the
most sense for the

foreseeable future.

CW may talk to Tina at VFW Hall to find out about club equipment/supplies stored in the closet. Jim
said he could load everything in his truck with CW.

Arnold has the money from the coffee and cookie donations.

Idea of a fall in-person picnic and/or end-of-year in-person gathering discussed. Nancie will look
into a picnic at a local park in Aug or Sept to determine rules/requirements/fees. Club would
provide food and drink



